STATE OF COLORADO
OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES

A SUITE 380 LOGAN TOWER BUILDING
WILLIAM R. SMITH 1580 LOGAN STREET

Director DENVER, COLORADO 80203
FRANK J._PIRO ROY ROMER
Deputy Director . (303) 866-3531 Governor

August 31, 1987

Mr. J.W. Hawkins

Amoco Production Company
P.0. Box 800

Denver, CO 80201

Re: Approval to Subsurface Commingle Twelve Amoco Operated
Wells in Weld County

Dear Mr. Hawkins:

: I am pleased to advise you that on November 25,
. -1985 I approved your request of November 4, 1985 on subject
matter. A copy of that letter is attached for your file.

At that time I expressed some concern over the
differential downhole pressures for the various formations.
Since this is important information for proper conservation and
critical to the maximum wultimate recovery from these
reservoirs, any information on completion, downhole f£flow
measurements or similar data that you could share with us would

be greatly appreciated and in the best interest of the industry
as a whole.

Yours very truly,
9) Mearm Konidh

William R. Smith, P.E.
Director
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